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In the consideration of safety it's important that our representatives do not make 

maintaining a safe vehicle more expensive than it already is. If tire prices artificially 

rise it will put undue financial strain on Oregon residents when it comes time for new 

tires. We already pay a disposal fee. The disposal fee adds to tire ditching in the 

woods or city streets. A new tax of this nature will have more working families 

choosing to run old tires past the safe wear, putting us all at risk on the roads and 

sidewalks.  


